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NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 





TO DETERMINE WHETHER THERE SHOULD BE DYNAMIC LOAD PROFILES FOR AGRICULTURAL CUSTOMERS





Pursuant to D.97-10-086, Ordering Paragraph 8, the Energy Division has scheduled a workshop to discuss with Utility Distribution Companies (UDCs) and other interested parties to determine whether there should be dynamic load profiles for agricultural customers.





The workshop will be held in the Commission’s Training Room, 505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco CA, on February 10, 1998.  The workshop will be conducted from 9:00 a.m. to 12 p.m., and 1 p.m. to 5 p.m.  Any member of the public may attend this workshop.  The Commission’s Training Room is wheelchair-accessible.  Questions regarding the workshop should be addressed to Steve Roscow of the Energy Division (phone:  415-703-2818; FAX:  415-703-2200; e-mail:  scr@cpuc.ca.gov).





As discussed in D.97-10-086 (pg. 17), the Commission stated that a possible exception to the use of dynamic load profiling for most customer classes is the agricultural customer class:  “Due to their varying sizes, their locations, and changing usage, the use of dynamic load profiles for these customers may not be appropriate or feasible.”  These issues will be discussed at the workshop.





Interested parties may obtain the Workshop Agenda and post comments on the agenda, at the Commission’s Direct Access website, located at http://162.15.5.2:80/wk-group/dai/





	Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph 8 of D.97-10-086, after the workshop the Energy Division shall prepare a workshop report, and file the report with the Commission’s Docket Office by March 13, 1998.  In accordance with Ordering Paragraph 7.a. of D.97-10-086, the workshop report shall be served on those parties who attend the workshop, as well as anyone else requesting a copy of the report.  Interested parties may file comments on the workshop report no later than March 31, 1998.


�
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE








		I certify that I have by mail this day served a true copy of the original attached “Energy Division Notice of Workshop To Determine Whether There Should Be Dynamic Load Profiles For Agricultural Customers” on all parties of record in this proceeding or their attorneys of record.


		Dated January 13, 1998, at San Francisco, California.





                                                                                                                         


                                                                                     Stephen C. Roscow �



N O T I C E





Parties should notify the Process Office, Public Utilities Commission, 505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 2000, San Francisco, CA  94102, of any change of address to insure that they continue to receive documents.  You must indicate the proceeding number on the service list on which your name appears.





The Commission’s policy is to schedule hearings (meetings, workshops, etc.) in locations that are accessible to people with disabilities.  To verify that a particular location is accessible, call:  Calendar Clerk (415) 703-1203.





If specialized accommodations for the disabled are needed, e.g., sign language interpreters, those making the arrangements must call the Public Advisor at (415) 703-2074 or TDD# (415)703-2032 five working days in advance of the event. 
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